
IN THE LOOP 
November 29th- December 3rd, 2021
 
THIS WEEK: 

12/1 Late Start Wednesday
12/2 Picture retakes, Flu Vaccine Clinic at BPE

NEXT WEEK: 

12/6 Trimester Break, no school for students
12/8 Late Start Wednesday

LOOKING AHEAD: 

12/15 Late Start Wednesday
12/20-12/31 Winter Break
1/3 School Resumes

 
NEWS FROM YOUR PTA: 

BELUGA PLUSHIES HAVE ARRIVED!

Our beluga plushies rewards for the $200 and up dance-a-thon fundraisers have arrived! We will be hosting two drive by distribution events on the days and times below for all the students who reached this fundraising goal. We look forward to seeing you there!

Wednesday, December 1st, 6:00pm-7:00pm
Sunday, December 5th, 1:00pm-2:00pm

PTA FUNDING REQUEST FORMS  Do you have a great idea for a program, project or school event? PTA is accepting funding request forms until December 17th.  Please fill out the form and submit via email to the brownspointpta@gmail.com. PTA will review proposals at our January meeting.  PTA Funding Request


NE TACOMA HEALTHY KIDS COALITION  
Support our Holiday Help Program and spread some Holiday joy!
 
This December, The NE Tacoma Healthy Kids Coalition will be providing local families with holidays meals and gifts to spread some holiday joy to our community. Please contact your school's guidance counselor to learn more or request holiday help assistance.  We are also collecting online donations to help us cover the costs of supplies and gifts for local students.  There are various donation levels, and every donation will go directly to our Holiday Help program and benefit local students and families. To donate, please click the link below. Thank you for your generous support!
Donate to Holiday Help Support
 
The NE Tacoma Healthy Kids Coalition is a partnership with staff and PTAs from the four local schools in NE Tacoma, along with additional community partners, that is focused on providing weekend meals and other basic needs to support our students. To learn more visit, www.nethealthykids.com 


WEEKLY GRATITUDE 

PTA would like to thank our new Yearbook Chair, Erica Todhunter for taking on this project! We did not have yearbooks last year, so we look forward to making this year’s great!
 

